
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 24 February 2005 

11. QUESTIONS 
 
 The following questions were submitted in accordance with Standing Orders 4.1.1 to 4.1.5: - 
 
 Re: Summit Road “Hoons” Problem 
 

1. What activities comprise the problem? 
 
2. Who is affected by these activities and what are the effects? 
 
3. What possible long term solutions are proposed? 
 
4. What are the effects of the different long term solutions open to the Council? 

 
 Re: Support for Community Groups 
 

1. What groups received such services from the Beckenham Service Centre? 
 
2. What is the effect of the withdrawal of services? 
 
3. What alternatives are available? 
 
4. What is the reason for the withdrawal of services? 

 
 The Board resolved to request that an officer’s report on these questions be submitted to its next 

meeting and that the report writer be present. 
 
 It was noted that under Section 52 of the Local Government Act 2002, part of the role of community 

boards is “…to maintain an overview of services provided by the territorial authority within the 
community”,  with the first goal of the Council’s Community Policy being “to supplement the capabilities 
and resources of community groups and structures”. 

 
 


